
Dear House and Government Affairs Committee,

I am writing in opposition to SCR 4007. Mainly, my opposition to this bill is because it goes against 
the will of the people of North Dakota.  When similar bills have come before the people in past 
elections, they have been defeated.  At this point, I think there are more important issues for the 
legislature to address than issues that have already been voted down by the people.  I urge you to 
oppose SCR 4007.

Respectfully,
Ashley Ladbury Hrichena


